From: Tom, Vivian
To: Hill, Shannon

Subject: Re: 3/4 Roundtable Follow Up: Water Supply Date: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 7:12:42 PM

## Hi Shannon,

I spoke to Sherwood after coordinating with our sewer group. It's the same number that was previously provided by Sherwood. I think the question was if we used the peaking factor. According to our sanitary group, we use the Average Dry Weather. Can ESA talk to Sherwood to make sure the right number is used?

Thank you!

Vivian

From: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 5:25 PM

**To:** Tom, Vivian < Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov> **Subject:** 3/4 Roundtable Follow Up: Water Supply

Hi Vivian,

In follow up to our meetings last week, did you find out if the City's water supply numbers need to be considered or referenced in the Utility impact discussion in the EIR?

As a reminder, the numbers in the WSA didn't consider water conservation measures proposed by the project, but those are the numbers used in the capacity analysis for utilities.

The answer to this question affects other sections (e.g., GHGs), so we need to let ESA know ASAP.

Thanks!

Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872